
Nursery Newsletter 
 
After half term it will be keyworker week. The children get to work in small groups with their 
teacher, creating a piece of work or exploring various media.  
 
The colour, number, and shape of the month will be.  
                Number 6 Colour Yellow, Shape Triangle.  
 
I look forward to seeing the work your children create. We do chat about their lovely creations 
at carpet time, this helps to promote speech and language.  
 
Don't forget you can always volunteer to stay and play when you have the time, children gain so 
much from the experience.   
 
Have a lovely half term with family and friends.  
 
Dates for Diary    
 
17th of February Half term.  
On the 6th of March world book day children can dress up as their favourite character.   
8th of March coffee Morning  
17th March – 21st March Rock Your Socks in support of the Down Syndrome Week.  
19th of March Inset Day school closed.  
4th of April will be Easter Bonnett Parade.  
 
Best wishes, Little Sunbeams 
  
 


